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Visit our website for further informaƟon: hƩps://stchads.trinitymat.org 

Attendance 

 

1st - Y4– 100%! 

2nd - Y1/2 – 99.4% 

3rd - Y3 – 99.1% 

4th - Y6– 96.7% 

5th - Y5– 95.6% 

6th - YR – 93.3% 

 

 

  

Trinity Academy St Chad’s 
 

Upper Green Lane 
Hove Edge 
Brighouse 
HD6 2PA 

 
Tel:  01484 712361 

Email:  contactus@stchads.trinitymat.org 

Follow us on Twitter 
and Facebook! 

@TrinityAcadStC 

PE & Swimming 
Dates  

 

Reception - Friday 
Year 1 - Wednesday  

Year 2 - Tuesday 
Year 3 - Monday 

Year 4 - Thursday 
Year 5 - Tuesday 

Year 6 - Wednesday  
 

Year 4  Monday 
Swimming  

 

Please ensure pupils have 
their PE/ Swimming kits 

available at the Academy 
ready for their lessons. These 
lessons are a vital part of your 

child’s education. 

 

Dinner Menu 

25 Sept  

WEEK  1 

After School Clubs 
 

Monday 
EYFS/KS1 football  

 
Tuesday 

KS2 football 
Magic Club 

 
Wednesday 

Choir  
Y5/6 netball  

 
Thursday 

Drama club  
Y2 Achieve  
Y6 Achieve  

Tag Rugby (Y1-6)  
Jumping Clay (all years) 

 
Friday  

Taekwondo 
KS2 Dance 

STARS OF THE WEEK: 

Reception.– Georgina  for working so hard in 
Drawing Club this week. I have been very impressed 
with your ideas and your brilliant drawing skills! 

Year 1 - Amber  for her fantastic attitude to learning 
in all subjects and always demonstrating our St 
Chad's values.  

Year 2 - Alarnah  for  being an all round superstar!   

Year 3 - Amelia  for  her fantastic efforts in our 
handwriting sessions this week.   

Year 4 - Niamh  for working so incredibly hard on 
your handwriting and presentation every lesson, 
every day.  

Year 5 - Leo  for always showing kindness to those 
around him.  

Year 6 - Harvey  for a fantastic piece of extended 
writing in history, and a lovely piece of writing in 
English that you selected for your proud folder!  

 

 

 

 “Proud to be 
Growing and  
Succeeding 

Together’‘ 

Key email addresses:  

sendco@stchads.trinitymat.org  

pastoral@stchads.trinitymat.org 

Save the date:  

Harvest Festival at St Chad’s Church– 19.10.23, 9:30 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Year 1:  
Blake 
Oliver 
Amber 
 
Year 2: TTRS  
Jude 
Isabella MG 
Mariella 

Year 3:  
 Elsie  
 Teddy 
 Charlie 
 
Year 4: 
 Oscar 
 Noah 
 Niamh 
 

Year 5: 
 Poppy 
 Jesper  
  Isaac 
 
Year 6: 
 Oscar 
 Harvey  
 Dylan 
 

Big Question 

How is peace possible in today’s world?  

 

Anti–Bullying Ambassador Shout Out!   

Our Funday Friday shout outs go to: 

Charlotte– Y1– for playing really nicely with her buddy  

Noah– Y4-  for being a kind role model to all of his classmates   

Sophie– Y6– for playing nicely with her buddy. She is always 
looking after KS1 and is eager to play with everybody! Not only 
that but she is also extremely kind across the playground!  

Year 6 Residential meeting– key 
takeaways 

Year 6 will be leaving school on 
Wednesday 27th September at 
approximately 1:15pm.  

Cases can be brought to the hall entrance 
in the morning of the trip so that you do not 
need to carry it up the drive.  

Remember to pack a water proof coat and 
water bottle. Please do not bring a mobile 
phone or any expensive electronic devices. 

 We should be back before the end of the 
school day but will contact the school if 
anything changes.                  

Miss Painter 

The Hove Edge Scarecrow Trail 

Are you coming to the first ever Hove Edge 
scarecrow trail?  

Please see the next page for further information.  

Earthshot Eco-Committee update: 

This week the Earthshot Eco-Committee have been building a 
rock pile so that insects and bugs can live there safely (hidden 
away from birds and other prey!).  

First they dug a shallow hole after finding a perfect location for 
their rock pile.  

Then they built! The heaviest and 
biggest stones had to go down first and 
then little stones filled the spaces.  

Now, they will keep an eye on it and see 
what wonderful creatures pay a visit!  

Parking around school  

Unfortunately, we have received 
some recent complaints regards 
parents parking dangerously at 
drop off and pick up, particularly after an 
after school club.  

Failing to park safely around the school 
grounds endanger the well-being of our 
children and the public.  

Neglecting proper parking etiquette not only 
threatens pedestrian safety but also 
displays a lack of respect for our 
neighbours.  

It is essential that parents lead by example 
and adhere to the rules outlined in the 
Highway Code. By doing so, we prioritise 
the safety of our children, foster a 
respectful community environment, and 
demonstrate responsibility to young people.   

Thank you. 

Phonics information event  

Our next phonics information evening will 
be held on Wednesday 27th September, 
for parents of children in Reception or Year 1.  

There is a choice of two sessions to attend:  

3:45-4:15pm or 5-5:30pm.  

We can't wait to see you there!                            Miss Dearden 

Drop Everything and Read 

Don't forget to save the date for our Drop Everything and 
Read events this term!  Dates and times are as follows:  

Reception, Year 1/2 - Friday 29th September 9-
9:30am 

Years 3 and 4 - Friday 6th October 9-9:30am 

Years 5 and 6 - Friday 13th October 9-9:30am 

Year 4 Countryside Classroom trip– 
28.9.23 

Year 4 are excited for their 
school trip next week– please 
remember to dress for the 
weather. The forecast looks positive but we 
know how often it changes!  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It’s nearly here!  
  
We're so excited about Our Scarecrow Trail! 
 
With only 1 week to go, our scarecrow makers are busy puƫng the final touches to their creaƟons and we can't 
wait to share them with you. 
  
Join us on Saturday 30th September from 10am at Trinity Academy St Chad's 
  
We have 40 fantasƟc Scarecrows on display across our village 
  
Vote for your favourite scarecrow. 
  
£2 trail map includes voƟng card and entry into our prize draw. We've some fabulous prizes up for grabs! 
  
At Trinity Academy St Chad's, they'll be refreshments available with Bake Stalls, Books Stalls, Teddy Tombola 
and Hook-a-Duck etc 
  
Support your local school Community and Friends of Overgate, Brighouse branch. 
  
Refreshments available throughout the day at: 
Cafe36 
Crow Nest Golf Club 
Bluebells Deli 
Dusty Miller 
Trinity Academy St Chad's 
  
We sƟll need bakers and volunteers to help make our event a success. 
email: foscteam@outlook.com 
Or complete the survey:  
  
hƩps://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAZ__o46NTlUOFU2RzhFVUZZTzU1TkYwUzc4UENCWkdSTy4u 
  
Come and join us - don't forget your pennies!  
 
See you there!  


